
天主教輔仁大學課程大綱天主教輔仁大學課程大綱

請尊重智慧財產權及著作權，不得非法影印任何有版權的著作請尊重智慧財產權及著作權，不得非法影印任何有版權的著作
Please respect the intellectual property rights and use the materials legally.

課程名稱 
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95 學期
Semester 1

課程大綱

Syllabus for the Second-Year English Composition               Hsu Pei-tzu

I.Textbook: Trudy Smoke A Writer’s Workbook (4th edition)

II.Class proceedings: 
   
    1.1st Semester: 

       a.  Read in class the text of each of the 1st six chapters of A 
Writer’s Workbook, and try 
          to understand the genre and the content of the text. A discussion 
session follows 
          concerning the reading of each chapter, taking for example, the 1st 
chapter’s 
          discussion will be on the culture shock a person may face when he 
goes to a foreign 
          country.
       b.  Students are expected and encouraged to raise questions and 
comments on each subject 
          being discussed. Discussion participation will be a special and 
important feature of 
          this writing course.
       c. Two class meetings(two weeks) will be used to cover one chapter, 
and after each chapter, 
          a writing assignment will be given by the teacher with a writing 
assignment will be 
          given by teacher with a writing topics reflecting the readings of 
the chapter.
       d. It is scheduled the finish the first six chapters in the 1st 
semester. 

   2.2nd Semester:
      
       a.  The same class proceedings of the 1st semester will be followed: 
reading, discussion, 
          writing practice.
       b. Approaches for writing a research paper will be introduced at the 
earlier part of this 
          semester, and a research paper is required two weeks before the enc 
of the semester.
       c. It is scheduled to finish the last six chapters in the second 
semester.

III.Writing practice and requirements:

   1. One composition in 2 weeks, or at least, two in every three weeks, will 
be written. There 
      should be about 6-7 writing practices in one semester. 

   2. Writing practices will be done in different modes, such as report, 
description,
      comparison/contrast, and contention.

   3. At the latter part of the 2nd semester a research paper no less than 
five pages in length 
      will be written in which the author develops the view pages in length 
will be written in 
      which the author develops the view points of his own on a sharply 
focused topic, using 
      references for support.

   4. Most of the assigned writings will be done off class, thus making it 
possible to use the   
      class time for critique and discussions, and students are encouraged to 
voice their views.

   5. Punctuality, academic honesty and class attendance are emphasized, and 
deadline for turning  



      in assigned work must be met. Falling to do any of these will result in 
reduction of the 
      grade.

   6. A composition graded “D” and below must be re-written.

IV.Grading 
   
   1. Class attendance and discussion participation    30%
   2. Exercises, drafts and final papers               70%


